Consulate General of Canada Consulat général du Canada

Indiabulls Finance Centre,
Tower 2, 21st Floor
Senapati Bapat Marg,
Elphinstone Road (West)
Mumbai 400 013 India
October 24, 2018
Re: International Day of the Girl Child (October 11, 2018).
Dear Mr. Anil Parmar & team United Way Mumbai,
On behalf of the Consulate General of Canada in Mumbai, please accept my sincere
thanks for assisting in commemorating International Day of the Girl Child (October 11,
2018).
Thank you for your valuable efforts in the celebrating the importance of education at the
“Let's Read Carnival” as well as the extended support in celebrating International Day of

the Girl Child across your project schools.

The Consulate values the relationship we've developed with United Way Mumbai and |
hope to continue to find opportunities to work together.

Thanks again for your participation,

Kindest regards,

ket (ambelh

Etienne Lambert
Consul - Political/Economic and Public Affairs

Canada



